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Looking Ahead:  

Transatlantic Relations, NATO Summit in 
Brussels and the Future of the Alliance 

 

Matthew Rhodes, Professor of National Security Studies at the 

George C. Marshall European Center for Security Studies, will 

present an overview of NATO at a crossroads: How strong is the 

United States’ comittment to the alliance under President Trump? 

How strong is Europe’s comittment to partnership with the United 

States? What are the security challenges that NATO members have 

to face – together or alone? And how could external and internal 

challenges be addressed? 
 


